
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! The enclosed information is being provided to assist you as we prepare for 

the first day of school on Thursday, August 16, 2018. 

 

Similar to last year, all emergency information and necessary registration documents for the start of the 2018-2019 

school year will be processed online through Aeries Parent Portal. The website will be open for updates/changes for 

the new school year starting August 1st. Please go to www.pasoschools.org click on the Parent link at the top of the 

screen, followed by the drop down link to Aeries Parent Portal to complete the required documents.  

 

Please remember to print out and bring your signed Emergency Contact Card with you during your 

designated schedule distribution as proof of registration (see back of page for example). ALL STUDENTS 

MUST SUBMIT THE EMERGENCY CONTACT CARD TO RECEIVE THEIR CLASS SCHEDULE FOR 

THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR. 
  

If assistance is needed with setting up your Aeries Parent Portal and completing the required documentation, support 

will be provided for parents and guardians at the following locations and times (English and Spanish).  
 

Paso Robles High School                 Oak Park Community Center       Lillian Larson Elementary 

August, 2nd 5:30-7:00 pm   August 6th 5:30-7:00 pm   August 7th 5:00-7:30 pm 

Library Computer Lab    Main Hall – Computer Lab  Computer Lab 

 

 Schedule/Textbook Distribution and Student ID Pictures  

Wednesday August 8th    Thursday August 9th  

 8:30-11:00 am: 12th grade  8:30-11:00 am: 11th grade 

 12:00-3:00 pm: 9th grade     12:00-3:00 pm: 10th grade  
   

 

* PE Clothing and ASB Cards will be available for purchase during schedule distribution.  

Visit www.pasoschools.org/welcomeback for more information. 

  

Mandatory Freshman Orientation – Our LINK Crew provides the structure and connection for freshman to 

receive support and guidance from juniors and seniors who understand that the transition to a larger school can 

sometimes be overwhelming. LINK leaders welcome freshman and make them feel comfortable throughout the first 

year of their high school experience and set them up for success.   

 

Freshman Orientation:  There is a mandatory meeting for all freshman students 8:00 am through 12:00 

Noon on Wednesday, August 8th, in the Gil Asa Gym. Students MUST attend all 

four hours. After the orientation, freshman students must then turn in their signed 

Emergency Contact Card document to be guided through the ID, class schedule, and 

text book distribution. Please make sure all middle school fines are paid as all 

financial obligations must be cleared in order to receive a class schedule.   

 

New Parent Orientation:  One hour sessions will be held at 11:00 am, and 6:00 pm in the PAC on August 8th 

(English and Spanish for all sessions).  

 

We look forward to your involvement and to another amazing year at Paso Robles High School.   

 

Go Bearcats, and always with PRIDE! 

 

Eric Martinez 

Principal, Paso Robles High School 

If you are in need of Aeries Parent Portal support, 

we highly recommend attending the above sessions. 

This will help expedite the schedule distribution 

process. Support will also be available at PRHS on 

August 8th - 9th during the schedule distribution. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below is an example of the Emergency Information Card that must be completed, printed, signed, and returned to 

PRHS at the designated schedule distribution time in order for your child to receive his/her class schedule for the 

2018-2019 school year.   

 

 
           

 

Prior to the start of the school year, please use the newly updated PRHS Student Handbook to familiarize yourself 

and your student with all policies and expectations. The handbook can be accessed on the website at 

www.pasoschools.org/PRHS under the Student Services tab. The policies regarding extra/co-curricular eligibility, 

tardies/cuts, cell phones, student IDs, and dress code are updated and will be enforced as outlined in the 

handbook. A quick overview of these policies and other supports are also included in your summer mailer. In 

addition, beginning of school information such as pictures, parking permit requirements, and a Back to School 

checklist can be found at www.pasoschools.org/welcomeback. 

 
 


